Fire Safety 
Representatives of Suffolk Fire and Rescue Service and East Suffolk Council Building Control met in March 2020 to consider Suffolk’s response to the first phase of the Grenfell Tower Inquiry. The Committee made a number of recommendations, one of which was to encourage all county, district and parish councillors to publicise amongst their constituents:  
· the fire safety assessments (safer home visits) that Suffolk Fire and Rescue Service provides to residents
· the duty officer service that Suffolk Fire and Rescue Service provides to tenants or anyone concerned about a fire risk in Suffolk.
[bookmark: _GoBack]More details about these services can be found here:

Fire safety assessments (safer home visits): https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/suffolk-fire-and-rescue-service/fire-safety-in-the-home/check-if-youre-eligible-for-a-safer-home-visit/

Duty officer service https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/suffolk-fire-and-rescue-service/fire-safety-for-businesses-landlords-charities-and-schools/how-to-report-a-fire-safety-problem/

